
A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
Drew Lewis 

 

In the words of the Jerome Kern classic, “look for the silver lining, and try to find the sunny side of 
life.” I must say that while I find teaching online weird in so many ways, there are many benefits I’ve 
experienced in these first few weeks of the fall semester.  
1. Our world has expanded. I am able to collaborate with other schools/students in new ways, 

reach out to clinicians that don’t even live in this state to work with my students, and connect 
with so many amazing friends and colleagues who are now just a “Zoom” call away!  

2. All my students are now “section leaders.” There’s no hiding when you are recording 
assignments by yourself on Soundtrap (or Schoology)! I can see this pushing students to become 
stronger musicians and less reliant on the members of their sections. 

3. My students still need choir. This is HUGE for me! I’ve already seen how much community and 
connection bring joy to their day. Even if they are unable to get the musical experience of singing 
together in the same space for now, they are craving the community that music classes bring. 

My hope is that in the midst of all many challenges you are able to find positive outcomes in your 
classes as well. 
 

The SCVA community is also there to help us find those silver linings. Renew your membership and 
be sure to take advantage of the events and support offered. Our board members have crafted some 
inspired events, like our SCVA High School Honor Choir Symposium and SCVA Contemporary A 
Cappella & Vocal Jazz Studio Choir which are being offered this fall. We are also continuing to host 
SCVA Happy Hours on the second Thursday of each month at 5PM. Please let your friends and 
colleagues know to join us as well. Be on the lookout for more creative and exciting opportunities for 
you and your students coming throughout the school year. 
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IMPORTANT DATES & DEADLINES 

          2020 
 SCVA HC Honor Choir Virtual Symposium    Sep 14 
                Online Applications Open 
 SCVA HC Honor Choir Virtual Symposium    Oct 2 
                Online Applications Close  
 Contemporary A Cappella & Vocal Jazz Studio Honor Choir  Oct 6 
   Audition Deadline 
 SCVA Online Happy Hour      Oct 8 @5pm 
 SCVA Online Happy Hour      Nov 12 @5pm 
 Contemporary A Cappella & Vocal Jazz Studio Honor Choir  Nov 20 
 SCVA HC Honor Choir Virtual Symposium    Nov 21 
 

Please follow our social media accounts (Facebook, Instagram, Twitter) for updates on 
upcoming events that will be finalized prior to our next newsletter publication. 

 

Southern California Vocal Association 
2450 W Ball Road, Anaheim, CA 92804 

www.scvachoral.org / email: info@scvachoral.org 

 

 

  

 

 

 


